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United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE

911 NE 1Avenue

Portland, Oregon 97232-4181

Chuck Tracy, Executive Director
Pacific Fishery Management Council
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101
Portland, Oregon 97220-1384

Dear Mr. Tracy,

HAY 2 1 2018

This letter transmits the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service's (Service) intent to add personnel
for the Service's designee on the Pacific Fishery Management Council (PFMC),

The Service would like to designate four additional representatives to serve as
designees, in addition to Mr. Mike Clark and Dr. Denise Hawkins, increasing the total
number of designees to six. We would also like to include all of our designees on the
Habitat Committee as well. Mr. Roy Flicker is the Assistant Regional Director for
Fisheries and Aquatic Conservation; Mr. Roger Root serves as the Deputy Director at
the Abernathy Fish Technology Center; Dr. Kyle Hanson serves as the Deputy
Director at the Columbia River Fish and Wildlife Conservation Office; and, Mr. John

Netto serves as the Pacific Region Fish Passage and Habitat Partnership Coordinator.
Please find biographies for these individuals in the attached enclosure.

The Service looks forward to continuing our involvement in the PFMC. Please feel
free to contact Mr. Dan Nehler by phone 503-231-6835 or email
dan_nehler@fws.gov, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Reaional Director

Enclosure:

Agenda Item C.10.a
Supplemental USFWS Report 1

June 2018








